LC Paper No. CB(1)229/18-19(43)

From: Lisa Herrell <
To: "panel_ea@legco.gov.hk" <panel_ea@legco.gov.hk>
cc: Mark Chiba <[, -

Date: Monday, November 26, 2018 01:29PM
Subject: syupport for MSW bill

Dear Sirs,

We are homeowners in Hong Kong and have been living here now for over 20 years. My husband
and I would like to write to say that we support the charges proposed for the MSW bill and believe
that charges are worthwhile to promote garbage waste reduction and better recycling.

Mark and Lisa Chiba

Regards,

Lisa Herrell Chiba

Lisa Herrell
Director of Investor Relations
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